MINUTES OF THE WEETING WITH BROOMHILL ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

Held on Thursday 18th April 2019 at 7.00pm in the Weeting Village Hall

Present:- Cllrs- M. Nairn Chairman, S. Walmsley, J. Prosser, P. Smith, M. Buxton, T. Childerhouse, Mrs P. Angus Clerk to the Council

There was 4 members of the public and Mr John Reay - Handyman

1. Apologies for absence

Cllrs M. Lister, M. Burlingham and County Cllr F. Eagle

2. To accept and sign the minutes for the Annual Parish Meeting held on the 19th April 2018

The minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held on Thursday 19th April 2018 having been previously circulated were approved. Cllr Buxton proposed that they be accepted as a true record, this was seconded by Cllr Childerhouse and all agreed. The Chair signed the minutes.

3. The Chairman's Annual Report

- The Chair gave the following report:-
- Work has been completed on the overflow carpark of the Village Hall which involved having some matting placed on the grassed area to stop the grass being churned up.
- The Village Hall drive has been re-surfaced and also the trees that lined the drive have been removed as they were unsafe.
- Grass cutting contract has been renewed for the next three years
- 2,000 daffodils were planted last autumn

With nothing more to discuss the meeting closed at 7.17 pm

4. Open Forum

A member of the public said the new Village Hall drive is looking really good, however she has a concern regarding the parking by which they have been blocked in on their driveways whenever there is an event at the Village Hall. Following a discussion it was agreed that the Parish Council would initially have some signs made saying "No Parking Driveway in Constant Use"

	~	~			
			-		
Chairma	an:		Date:		